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Dear Sir / Madam,

I am writing to object to the proposed Cleve Hill Solar Farm in Graveny marshes.

I am concerned about the safety of the battery which is unprecedented in its scale and
seems to have received little in the way of robust testing.

I am concerned that if there were to be a fire or battery leak the damage to the health of the
people in the surrounding area and local wildlife and waterways would be considerable.

Until schemes of this size have been tested more thoroughly I think it is reckless to situate
them in such close proximity to settlements and environmentally sensitive areas.

Yours sincerely,

Andrea Risvold




